
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Consultation on 700 MHz Spectrum Auction 
 

The Spectrum Management Authority (SMA) and the ICT Division within the Ministry of Science, 
Technology, Energy and Mining (MSTEM) wishes to thank all respondents for their interest in 
and responses to the Information Memorandum (IM) – Licensing the 700 MHz band published 
on April 15, 2013.  The questions received and responses thereto are currently available on the 
websites of the SMA and MSTEM.  
 
The SMA and MSTEM, in the interest of ensuring the involvement of all stakeholders interested 
in this auction process, have taken the decision to postpone the scheduled Public Consultation 
to a date to be announced.   
 
Please continue to check the SMA website for updates in this regard or contact the Auction 
Manager at: 

The Auction Manager  

  C/O Spectrum Management Authority 

  13-19 Harbour Street 

  Kingston  

  spectrumauction@sma.gov.jm  

 


